
You are Invited to the  

Annual 

 

Saturday, February 23 

From 10AM-12PM 

AT our fifth and sixth building  

 

Please come and join us to find over 100 science projects that have been done by our fifth and sixth 

graders. This is a great opportunity to meet our little scientist and give them a thumps up. Rewards 

will be given to the top four projects in each grade. Your presence is important.  

 


